NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
WCQM/WPFP

PARK FALLS COMMUNITY BROADCASTING CORPORATION

During Governor Evers “Safer at Home” order our studio offices will be closed to the public until further notice.

We are still here working for you as a critical infrastructure workforce designated employee as per  the U.S. Department of Homeland Security Agency.  We will continue to inform you with necessary emergency public messaging and communications concerning the COVID-19 virus.

If you need to reach us please dial 715-762-3221.  If we do not answer please leave us a detailed message.  You may also email us at production@wcqm.com  
If you are interested in Shopping Show certificates you can order online or call us and we will mail you your certificates.

We also have an open line for you to call in each Wednesday from 9am to 10am with any business updates or notifications you would like us to inform the community about.
Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we all work through this National Emergency
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